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Happy Sabbath Family! We share a wonderful heavenly Father! One of the 
awesome truths from the Bible about the goodness of our Father God is 
found in James 1:16-18. Hear these words from the Contemporary En-
glish Version. “Don’t be fooled, my dear friends. Every good and perfect 
gift comes down from the Father who created all the lights in the heavens. 
He is always the same and never makes dark shadows by changing. He 
wanted us to be his own special people, and so he sent the true message 
to give us new birth.” Our Father is the creator of all things, including light 
itself. Our Father grants good and perfect gifts to His children. He is con-
stant and steady which means He is dependable. And, perhaps the best 
news, He sent us the word of truth that restores us into His family.
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WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
12:00 pm Fellowship Meal

6:02 pm Sabbath Ends

S MAR  12    DAYLIGHT SAVINGS

M MAR  13
2:00  pm Memorial Service for Lorraine Hacke

T MAR  14
9:00 am Community Services

W MAR  15
6:00 pm Pathfinders
7:00 pm Women’s Ministry Bible Study

Th MAR  16
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F MAR  17
6:30 pm Bible Basics Groups
6:10 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa MAR  18
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
6:11 pm Sabbath Ends



1. Fellowship Meal This Sabbath Join us for our monthly fellowship meal to-
day. Meet in the fellowship hall following Sabbath Schools and bring a dish 
to share with your church family. 

2. Lorraine Hacke Memorial Service, March 13 Last Christmas Eve, at the 
age of 92, our sister in the church family, Lorraine Hacke, passed away.  
Her family would like to invite you to her memorial service for a time of sup-
port and honoring her life.  The service will be here in our church sanctuary 
on Monday, March 13 beginning at 2pm with a simple reception to follow. 

3. Women’s Ministry Bible Study You can still join the Women’s Ministry 
group for a 4 part Bible study using “The Prayer of Jabez.” Meet in the Tu-
alatin room on Wednesday evenings from 7pm - 8:15 pm. The study runs 
from March 1 - March 22. Study guide is available on Amazon or through 
Chris Altorfer - 503-849-1311. 

4. Calling All Medically Trained Members In preparation for our Annual 
Safety Sabbath, to be held April 15, we would like to identify those mem-
bers in our congregation who have medical training. If your professional 
background is in the medical field or you have specialized training, please 
email the office at office@beavertonsda.com to let us know about it. Thank 
you for all you do!

5. Donation Need Clara Kelly is assisting someone in need of a bedframe for 
a double bed. A simple metal one is fine, but it does need to be double. If 
someone has one sitting around that they aren’t using, please contact Clara 
Kelly at 503-332-6325 OR clara.kelly@comcast.net. 

6. TVA Open House Are you a new family joining TVA? Come to our New 
Student Open House! High School famlies can joing us on March 16 at 
6:30pm. Elementary and Middle School Families can join us on March 21 
at 6pm. 

7. TVA Enrollment is now Open Join the TVA family. There are 2022-2023 
openings available so enroll now! For more information, call the school of-
fice at 503-649-5518 or email at tvja@tvja.org.

8. Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church be-
come your new church home? Let us help you get your church membership 
transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@beavertonsda.
com to notify us that you would like to start the membership transfer pro-
cess. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
9. Adult Bible Study A midweek Bible Study is now available on Thursdays 

from 7pm - 8pm in the Tualatin Room. We’re excited to invite you on an in-
sightful journey as we explore the “Foundations of Faith” series from Amaz-
ing Facts. Learn more about how our faith is built on hearing God’s Word, 
why keeping the Sabbath shows loyalty to Him, and get a glimpse at what 
His second coming holds. This series will be an incredible opportunity for 
us all to draw closer together in Christ upon these timeless truths - don’t 
miss out!

10. Do you view Pastor Rodney’s ‘One Takes’?  Once every two weeks Pas-
tor Rodney sends out on the app a short video devotional with the hopes of 
encouraging your faith in God. If you haven’t been in the rhythm of watching 
them we invite you to consider doing so. The idea of ‘One Takes’ is that he 
tries to hit record and share his thought in only one attempt to keep things 
simple and authentic. They typically arrive in the church app bi-weekly on 
Wednesdays at 6:45p and then again on Fridays at 12:45p. If you are not 
getting the notification be sure to turn on notifications in the app. Just tap 
on the three horizontal lines in the upper left hand corner, tap ’Notifications’ 
and then make sure the toggle is selected to show green for ‘General’.  
Otherwise, you can also tap the ‘Media’ button on the center/bottom of the 
home screen and the entire ‘One Take’ archive is available.  

11. Sponsor a 2023 Floral Arrangement There are changes to the floral sign 
up process! Starting in 2023, you are able to sign up to sponsor flowers via 
the app or by contacting Sandra Duke. We will no longer have a sign up 
calendar posted. Arrangements can be sponsored for 1st and 3rd Sabbaths 
each month. Contact Sandra via email at sandraduke@gmail.com or via 
phone at 971-269-6940.

12. Beaverton Adventist Church App - If you would like to be in the commu-
nication loop of our local church community then you will need to get set up 
with the app.  Please get connected by going to www.beavertonsda.com to 
discover guidance on the homepage or by going to your smart phone’s App 
Store and search by typing exactly “Beaverton Adventist Church” with the 
quote marks. IMPORTANT NOTE: When prompted to accept notifications 
select ‘Allow Notifications’ in order to be in the flow of communication. 

13. Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the de-
sired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional. 

14. Happy March Birthdays! A list of March birthdays is available at the Wel-
come Desk.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
 ■ Update and praises to God for Shaun Fitch. He finished his last treatment 

about a month ago and though he is still recovering, he is optimistic that his 
cancer has been cured. He wishes to express his great appreciation for all 
the prayers on his behalf. God is good.  (2/24)

 ■ Harry Dexter requests prayer for Mark, the brother-in-law of his sister-in-law, 
as he has now been diagnosed with stage -4 brain cancer. He is to begin 
radiation treatment for this cancer. Let’s lift up Mark and his family during this 
difficult time, asking for God to bless and bring healing.  (2/23)

 ■ Jackie Wilcox requests prayer for her ongoing heart rhythm issues. May God 
renew her strength and bring healing.  (2/22)

 ■ Cesario Natividad update for Haydee’s mother, Alicia Rivera. “Haydee’s 
mother update: She is out of ICU and back in assisted living. Thank God and 
many thanks to your prayers. Please continue to pray for her healing and 
pray that it is God’s will. Amen.”  (2/26)

 ■ Prayer requested for the family of Dennis Hickethier, a former member of 
our church, who was killed in a truck accident on (2/6). Dennis has many 
extended family here at Beaverton. May God bring comfort in their sorrow 
and peace for the future.  (2/7)

 ■ Update from Terry and Sallie Settle for their niece, Karma. She was taken 
back to surgery this morning for a procedure to plug a spinal leak which 
has been giving her spinal headaches. Continue to lift her up in prayer for 
complete recovery. She greatly appreciates our prayers.  (2/14)

 ■ Update for Jan Pullen. She is now home and will be having some additional 
tests to help determine the appropriate next step. She has rallied some and 
needs our ongoing prayers.  (2/14)

 ■ Update for our former Pastor David Schmidt. He remains in RIO for additional 
therapy.  Progress is being made, but there is additional work to fully recover.  
Please continue to pray for his full healing.  (2/24)

 ■ Pray for all of those who have been affected by the war in Ukraine. Lives lost 
on both sides, families torn part, cities destroyed, overwhelming destruction, 
such evil on display. God, please bring a quick end to this conflict, heal those 
nations, we pray.

 ■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



MAR 2023 FEB 2023 YTD(FEB)
Budgeted $26,336 $26,336 $52,672
Received $9,916 $27,675 $53,387
Needed/Surplus $16,420 $1,339 $715
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $26,336 needed each 

month to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Adventist World Radio
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,191,433 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

$$

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$30,686 $197,927

  243,345  331,655

Deacon On Duty: Gary Bozeman         
         Jane Bozeman 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Leon Colburn
       Milt Villegas
       Greg Wendt    
                                                  

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)




